
And the child grew and became strong. (Luke 2:40) 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
       EASTER HOLIDAYS 2nd – 16th APRIL 

          School closes at the usual class times on Thursday 1st April  
       and we return on Monday 19th April. 

 
       Have a lovely Easter break and stay safe! 

 

COVID-19 INFORMATION 
Thank you for your help and cooperation this term.  We hope we can break up for Easter without any children 
needing to isolate.  School closes today (Thursday 1st April) for the Easter holidays.  However, if your child is 
currently waiting to take a test or to receive a result, I would be very grateful if you could continue to follow the 
process of informing the school if there is a positive Covid-19 result by sending an email to 
enquiries@admin.christchurch.wigan.sch.uk Should your child be identified as a close contact of someone who 
has tested positive within the school, you will be contacted on Seesaw and informed about the required 
isolation period.  It is important that you check Seesaw until Monday 5th April. Thank you in advance, have a 
lovely Easter and stay safe.   Mrs Hill 

STAFFING 
After Easter we will welcome back Miss Thistlethwaite after her maternity leave.  She will be working in Year 3.  
Unfortunately, we have to say goodbye to Mr Simpson, we wish him well.  We will also be welcoming Miss 
Barton to teach in Year 2 so Mrs Clarke, in her role has Key Stage leader, can support groups of children in Year 1 
and Year 2 with specific targeted interventions.  

PARENTS EVENING 
We will be having a virtual parent’s evening via Teams week beginning 19th April 2021.  Teachers will contact you 
with their dates and times. 

ATTENDANCE MATTERS 
Wow! That was a whirlwind that most of you safely navigated. 
I do have an apology to make in as much as I understand how many children have made it to 
Easter without having a day off ill. 
We have a fantastic 134 children with 100% attendance. Unfortunately I don’t have that 
many badges so I’ve ordered some more. 
 
Have a lovely Easter holiday. Stay safe and I’ll see you all on April 19th. Mr Southern 

STARS of the Week 
         

Reception – Rayhen, Katie 

Year 1 – Millie, Lexie 

Year 2 – Georgia, Holly 

Year 3 – Holly, Molly 

Year 4 – Lucas 

Year 5 – Hollie, Ethan M 

Year 6 – Ben, Charlotte 
 
 

 

 

 
 
 

 

CHRIST CHURCH PENNINGTON CE SCHOOL 
WEEKLY NEWSLETTER 

DIARY FOR THE WEEK COMMENCING: 
April 19th, 2021 

Ping Pong 
raffle winner 

 

Leah Y3 
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Friends of School 
 
Easter Dress Down Day: 
 
 
 
The children really enjoyed the chance to dress down last Friday and have a go on the lucky dip in their class 
bubbles. We managed to raise just over £360.00 which was fantastic and will be used towards treats for all the 
children in school, in the summer term. Once again this amount included some random acts of kindness which 
we are very grateful for. A special thank you to Mrs Gibbons (Andrew and Holly’s Mum) who sorted and 
wrapped all our lucky dip prizes. The children loved them. Thank you to all our parents and carers for your 
continued support during these challenging times. 
 

         Have a lovely Easter and stay safe.🌈 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

  

 
 

 CHURCH LINKS 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


